
        8/7/13 
Dear Ms. Fraga, 
 
I have decided to withdraw my name from the pool of candidates for the Executive Director 
position. 
 
After doing my due diligence, I realized that I am not the right fit for the Commission.  I wanted 
to let them know before the meeting this evening. 
 
I apologize for any inconvenience.  If anyone would like to hear more about the redistricting 
process, I am more than happy to share my experiences. 
 
Thank you for your time. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kristina C. Gomez   
 
 


